
 

 

27 November 2017 

 

The Managing Director – Mr Edmunt Hale-Trenoweth 

Beyond the Edge Tutoring 

 

Dear Mr Hale-Trenoweth 

 

We the principal, staff, governing body and learners would like to express our sincere thanks to you 

for the donation of envelopes to our school. 

 

We are very grateful and you can be sure that this has directly benefited the learners of Yellowwood 

Primary School.  

 

Thank you once again and may you grow from strength to strength. 

 

Yours in Quality Education. 

 

 

 

…………………………………… 

D. SENOSI 

Principal 
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